
NOTICE TO ALL TRIBAL MEMBERS: 

The Seneca-Cayuga Nation has several projects coming up very soon and we need the help and 
cooperation of the Tribal Members to make the implementation, of these projects, as smooth 
and successful as possible.   
 
It is imperative that we have accurate, up to date, information in our system, so that we can 
reach and include/help as many tribal members as possible.  As a matter of safety for all tribal 
members, we will start requiring a Picture ID for all adult tribal members, in the application 
process for future projects.   
 
We are asking that all tribal members please:  
 

1. take a moment and make sure your contact information (physical and mailing 
addresses) is up to date with enrollment. 

 
2. If you have an old Tribal ID (without the photo) please get your ID updated ASAP.  You 

can do this in person, by mail, or by email.  The form can be found at 
http://sctribe.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/08/Photo-Membership-Card-
Application.pdf 

 
3. If you have had a name change, please update this information with Enrollment ASAP 

AND get an update Tribal ID.  (This is important as all payouts coming from the tribe will 
be made out to the tribal members name as it appears on the roll) 

 
4. If for any reason your Tribal ID does not match your enrollment information, please get 

an updated Tribal ID ASAP.  
 
The Business Committee has been hard at work preparing for and rolling out new projects, 
for the benefit of our Tribe and our Tribal members.   
 
Some upcoming projects include:  
 

1. COVID-19 Emergency Nutrition Program – This program will be food subsidy program 
available to ALL adult tribal members as of 11/30/2021.  Look out for more information 
on this program coming out VERY soon.  Due to CARES funds deadline, this will be a very 
QUICK payout.  Application enrollment will have a very STRICT deadline of 11/30/2021.  

 
2. We are preparing for the implementation of the One Tribe software that will be 

Nationwide.  This will be an all-inclusive data base of the SCN which when complete will 
be utilized by all departments.   

 

http://sctribe.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/08/Photo-Membership-Card-Application.pdf
http://sctribe.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/08/Photo-Membership-Card-Application.pdf


a. The first, and most vital, part of this implementation is the uploading of the 
enrollment records.  It is imperative that we have complete and accurate 
enrollment records BEFORE uploading into the new system.   

 
 
 

3. We are preparing for the 2022 Elections in June.  We want to make sure ALL tribal 
members are informed/aware/and included in the upcoming elections.  In order to 
reach as many tribal members as possible we MUST have accurate enrollment and 
contact information. 

 
I appreciate your time and attention to the matters discussed here.  There will be more 
information to come soon.  Stay safe and well.  
 
Nya-weh,  
 
Kim E. Guyett 
Secretary-Treasurer 


